
h Dia doras riamh n Hgf Parish of St Joseph & St Benildus & St Mary        
SUNDAY 30 JUNE 2024 – THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 CONTACTS 
Fr Liam Power PP  051 348 077 
Fr Bobby Power  051 348 077 
Fr Ray Liddane   051 874 284 
Parish Office/Sacristy 
 051 348 077 
 
 

 

 
PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday - 9 am to 1 pm 
 
 

 

PARISH SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Monday to Friday 11 am – 2 pm 
 
 

 

PARISH EMAIL/WEBSITE 
parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
jbmparish.com 
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER EMAIL ITEMS 
Email: jbmnews@gmail.com by 
Wednesday each week at 12 pm  
 
 

 

BAPTISMS, WEDDINGS &  
CERTIFICATE REQUESTS 
Email: parishofficejbm@gmail.com 
 
 

 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
www.facebook.com/josephand 
benildus/ 
 
 

 
 

LIVE STREAMING OF MASSES 
St. Joseph & Benildus Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-joseph-and-st-benildus-waterford 
St. Mary’s Church 
https://www.mcn.live/Camera/st
-marys-church-waterford 
 
 

 
 
 

MASS & SERVICE TIMES 
St Joseph & St Benildus Church 
Mass: Sunday 
5.45 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
9.30 am – Children’s Liturgy Mass 
12.00 noon 
Mass: Monday to Friday 
7.30 am & 10.30 am 
Mass: Saturday 
10.30 am & Novena Prayer 
Holydays of Obligation 
5.45 pm Vigil, 7.30 am & 10.30 am 
(or as announced) 
Confessions 
Saturday after 10.30 am Mass or 
on request 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Mass: Sunday 
7.15 pm Vigil (Saturday) 
10.45 am 
Holydays of Obligation 
10.45 am (or as announced) 
 
 

SAFEGUARDING 
The Safeguarding Representatives 
for the Parish of St. Joseph & St 
Benildus & St. Mary’s are Michael 
Maher and Mary O’Sullivan. 
If you have a safeguarding concern, 
contact the Diocesan Designated 
Liaison Person, Fr John Harris at 
087 966 1959 or Anne Walsh at 
089 4858845. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Marian Sharpe, Garranmore, Farmleigh, Dunmore 
Road, Waterford 
Mary Kilgallen, Summerville Avenue, Waterford 

ANNIVERSARIES / REMEMBRANCE 
Richard Murray, Shirley Boyle, Maeve Molloy 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS THIS  
WEEKEND 29/30 JUNE 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm:  
9.30 am: Michael Dowling (Anniversary) 
12 Noon: Jim Phelan & his son Brendan (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Christy Carroll (Month’s Mind) 
10.45 am: Molly & Seanie Gough (Anniversary) 

REMEMBERING IN OUR PRAYERS NEXT  
WEEKEND 6/7 JULY 2024 
St. Joseph & St. Benildus Church, Newtown 
5.45 pm:  
9.30 am: Anne Mullens (Anniversary) 
 Mary Disley (Anniversary) 
12 Noon: Don Kennedy (Anniversary) 
St. Mary’s Church, Ballygunner 
7.15 pm:  Angela Cheevers (Month’s Mind) 
  Kathleen Daly (First Anniversary) 
  Nell O’Regan (First Anniversary) 
  Eileen Fletcher (Anniversary) 
  Fr Eddie Conway (Anniversary) 
10.45 am: Finbarr Berry (First Anniversary) 
  Gerald (Gerry) Stack (Anniversary) 
  William (Bill) Jackman (Anniversary) 

DIOCESAN NEEDS/PETER’S PENCE COLLECTION 
A reminder that the Collection for the Needs of the 
Diocese will be taken up this coming weekend- 
Saturday 29th and Sunday 30th June 2024.   

BIODIVERSITY CORRIDOR MEETING 
A meeting to develop the Parish Biodiversity Corridor 
will take place this Thursday, July 4th at 7.30 pm in the 
Parish Centre. Úna Fitzpatrick from the National 
Biodiversity Centre will join us. Please phone or email 
the parish office if you will be attending. All welcome.   

ST VINCENT DE PAUL COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 
The monthly Vincent de Paul gate collection will take 
place at all masses next weekend (6th/7th July). We 
appreciate your generous support. 

CONTEMPLATIVE WALKS IN NATURE 
Join Bill Doherty and Cecily Maher this summer for free 
guided walks and meditation in some of Waterford's 
most beautiful nature-filled areas. Starting with a walk 
at Faithlegg's Hurt Hill loop on Wednesday, July 10th at 
7pm. This will be a moderate 5km walk taking around 
90 minutes. Please contact the Parish office at 051-
348077 or parishofficejbm@gmail.com to book your 
place. 

HEALING SERVICE AT THE CATHEDRAL 
The healing service at the Cathedral is scheduled for 3 
pm on Saturday, July 13th. All welcome. 

CLEANEST CITY 
Waterford has been voted Ireland's cleanest city and 
our Parish area was given special mention. 
Congratulations to our team of litter pickers who do 
invaluable work to keep our environment clean! 

NIGHT PRAYER 
Night prayer has now finished for the summer.  It will 
recommence in September and date to be confirmed. 
 
 

CHURCH COLLECTION 
22/23 June 2024 - € 2,374 

SUMMER DAY CAMPS FOR GIRLS 
The camps will run from July 19th-
21st, from 12:00-5:30 pm each day 
in St Mary’s Parochial House in 
Cahir. The program includes 
activities in camping tents, sports, 
games, music, arts crafts, cooking 
crafts, water games, drama, 
prayer, formation, and more. The 
camp is open to girls aged 8-17 
(divided into groups according to 
age). Suggested cost is 5 € per day. 
To register or if you have any 
questions, contact Sr. Rachel: 
hmactivitiesireland@gmail.com 
or 087 6323883. 

YOUTH 2000 SUMMER FESTIVAL 
August 15th-18th at Clongowes 
Wood College, Co Kildare. Ages 16-
35. Donation only. Faith, fun, 
fellowship! For more info 
including bus routes, go 
to www.youth2000.ie. 

NEW MAINTENANCE ASSISTANT 
VACANCY 
Compact Community CLG is 
seeking a Maintenance Assistant 
for St. Mary’s Church in 
Ballygunner as part of the 
Community Employment 
Programme. No prior experience 
is required as training will be 
provided. The role involves duties 
such as landscaping, refuse 
management, weed control, and 
grass cutting. This position is a 
temporary contract, requiring 
19.5 hours of work per week. 
Community Employment Rates 
apply. For further information, 
contact Georgina Kiely Power at 
051 875847 or via email at 
Georgina.kielypower@compactco
mmunity.ie (vacancy reference: 
CES 2342522).  

PILGRIMAGE TO ROME IN 
NOVEMBER 
The parish, in collaboration with 
Myriam Tours, has organised a 
pilgrimage to Rome 
from November 21st to 26th. The 
pilgrimage will be led by Fr. Liam 
Power. The cost per person 
sharing a double/twin room 
is €995. To book your spot, you 
can contact Kieran and Laura Troy 
at 057-9355050 or via email 
at info@myriam.ie. Additional 
details about the pilgrimage and 
the full itinerary will be available 
at the entrance of both churches, 
on the parish’s website, and on our 
Facebook page. 
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